
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

St. Aidan’s Stars Bulletin 

In the Love and Truth of Jesus we grow 

 

Attendance 

Saplings – 98.26% 

Sycamores – 94.33% 

Poplars – 100% 

Maples – 93.93% 

Elms – 96.67% 

Hawthorns – 94.48% 

Chestnuts – 92.33% 

 

Well done to Miss Givens’ 

class this week!  
 

 

 

Class News 

Seedlings – Another fantastic week of settling in new friends and adapting to 

change – well done Nursery!  

Saplings – This week we have settled into our morning jobs well and we 

have made a fantastic start at Phonics. Our letter formation is improving 

every day.  

Sycamores – This week we read some Revolting Rhymes for Roald Dahl day. 

We have been continuing to settle in and learn our new Year 1 routines.  

Poplars – This week we have thought about new beginnings and our new 

beginnings in Year 2 are going great!  

Maples – A great week working with Year 3 on their Autumn poetry. 

Elms – This week we have found out loads of information about our House 

Saints and we wrote fantastic resolution poems for the new year.  

Hawthorns – This week, we have written some fantastic rhyming poems and 

worked on place value in Maths. Overall, a really lovely week with some 

amazing attitudes to learning! 

Chestnuts – Year 6 have thrived during our poetry unit and came up with 

some fantastic examples of figurative language.  

 

What a brilliant first full week back.  

It was lovely for Fr Shaun to come back this morning 

and say Mass with the school to mark his time as Parish 

Priest. We presented him with a framed print of St. 

Aidan which had a lovely message and the prayer of our 

patron on the back. He really will be missed and we wish 

him the best of luck in his new parish.  

It was also really nice to meet Fr Vincent. He had a tour 

of the school and we look forward to getting to know 

him over the coming months. 

Well done to our fantastic winners today. A special 

mention to Miss Halliwell and Miss Lawson, our 

apprentices, who have had fantastic feedback on their 

recent assignments for their tutors. 

Have a lovely weekend.  

Mr Moran. 

 

 

Our fantastic award winners this week – 

given for lots of wonderful things, please 

ask why if your child was a winner. 


